

## **Pearl Valley Home Owners Association**

Reminder: Members' Referendum "Super Estate" - April 2024

## **Dear Members**

Thank you to the many Members who have already cast their votes in the Referendum. We urge all Members who have not yet voted to do so before voting closes at 17:00 on Monday.

The registration and voting portals will be open throughout the weekend.

Please note the following important points regarding the registration and voting process:

- The Lumi system has checks in place to ensure that only registered Members may vote and that only one vote may be cast per property.
- The email address a Member uses to register must also match that Member's email address as listed on the HOA's database.
- There is no proxy voting and no-one can vote on behalf of someone else.
- The voting access credentials are sent to Members from a Lumi email address. This email could end up in your junk mailbox or be blocked by your spam filter settings. In such cases, Lumi will resend to you directly from a staff member's email address.
- Please report any problems to <a href="mailto:info@pvhoa.co.za">info@pvhoa.co.za</a>.

A copy of the full Notice for the Referendum, including the relevant links, is available <u>here</u>.

Thank you for your participation.

PV HOA Trustees 26 April 2024

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

Unsubscribe Manage preferences